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Dear Friends:   
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
participating in the inaugural Canada’s Top Mayor Award 
competition. 
 
This event is a wonderful opportunity to honour Canadian mayors for the hard work 
they do in their communities every day. I would like to congratulate all of this year’s 
nominees for their outstanding public service. 
 
I would also like to thank the organizers for making this event possible. You can be 
proud of your efforts to promote civic harmony and communication amongst and 
within Canadian communities. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a successful event. 
 
Yours sincerely,    
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 


